Dorridge Surgery P.P.G.

Minutes of a meeting held on Tuesday 19th May 2015 at the surgery.

Apologies
Jenny, William, Val, Yvonne and Mary

Those present

Ian, Amanda, Adelaide, Gerald, Don, Dr. Reid and Anne

The minutes of the last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated
 and were taken as read

Chairman’s report and matters for discussion
Jenny has resigned as chair of the P.P.G , her report was taken as read. The form of the P.P.G. following Jenny’s resignation has yet to be decided and will be discussed at the next meeting when all officers are requested to attend.
June open meeting
Ian handed round a draft poster advertising the open meeting on Breathlessness. He had also prepared an outline of the form the meeting will take and handed out copies. Ian is hoping to find a pharmacist as one of the speakers and the programme will include a talk by Sandy Walmsley, the lead respiratory nurse for HEFT. Ideally he would like a doctor to be present and one of the nurses from the surgery to demonstrate inhaler techniques.

As with the first meeting appropriate patients will be informed by text and other means but Ian is keen on encouraging people to apply for a place beforehand,

Vice chairman’s report
Ian showed a rough copy of the next newsletter with news of Dr. Markham’s time in Zambia supporting Tearfund and the resignation of Jenny and Tess.

The website has been well used. Ian intends to revamp the practice booklet.

Items from the surgery
Amanda would like to use the newsletter to respond to some of the questions asked by patients and whatever turns up in the suggestion box
It was agreed to present Tess with a card and voucher on her retirement

AOB
Val and Don will attend the N.A.P.P. conference

Date of next meeting Monday 8th June
